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To:  LWDB Members/CLEO Members
Date: 4/8/21
Re: Southwest Iowa Local Workforce Development Board Meeting POSTPONEMENT

The Southwest Iowa Local Workforce Development Board meeting originally scheduled for Monday, April 11, 2022 at 6:30 pm is POSTPONED to a later date. The board will not have a quorum to take action on key items, and will therefore reschedule the meeting to a later date within the coming weeks. 
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